
From: > 
Sent: 21 March 2024 17:27 
To: planning@camden.gov.uk 
Subject: Comments ref TPO ref c313 2023 (65 Canfield Gardens)  
  
Good afternoon 
 
We have received the letter regarding this tree. To confirm - I live in very close 
vicinity and I am fully supportive of this tree being felled - it is much higher 
than any other tree in the neighbourhood and I believe that it is not 
maintained - branches regularly fall from it when there is adverse weather.  
 
Thank you 
 
 


